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Self-portraits
Yesterday (Sunday 26 July) we had a creative afternoon here at Woodstock Residential Care Home – painting our own self

portraits.

As a joint activity, we used A4 canvasses, paint and felt tip pens to create our masterpieces.

We feel very proud to have entered one of our residents creations in an art competition hosted by the National Activity Providers

Association (NAPA) news magazine.

Fingers crossed for Lily to win!
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